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Memorandum 
 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF CHEVRON GRANT AGREEMENT 
 
DATE: September 20, 2016   
 

 

Secondary Education requests the Board of Trustees acceptance of the Chevron Grant 
Agreement to be utilized for the District’s CTE engineering program called Project Lead the 
Way and for the Jason Learning Project that is implemented through Curriculum & 
Instruction.  

 
This grant is in effect for the 2016-17 school year. Chevron is donating $63,250 to CTE for 
Project Lead the Way and $86,750 to C & I for Jason Learning. 

 
 

 
 

 
     ******************** 

 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Chevron Grant Agreement as 
presented. 

      

     ******************** 
 
           
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Tom Crowe      Roy Garcia 
Superintendent of Schools    Assistant Superintendent for 

       Secondary Education    
 


